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With exams approaching, study rooms are becoming very popu-
lar. Keep in mind that they may be checked out for 2 hours, and 
are non-renewable. Study rooms cannot be reserved in advance. 
To avoid a fine, please be on time when returning your key. 

Need a stocking stuffer idea? The Friends of Boatwright 
Memorial Library are offering a limited-edition keepsake 
ornament featuring the Boatwright Library tower. The 
ornaments are $10 each, and are available for purchase 
at the library main service desk. 

As you know, food and drinks are allowed in the library. 
Please remember that this is a shared space, and clean 
up your trash so that someone else won’t have to! 

Library materials not available at University of Richmond can be 
requested through interlibrary loan. To avoid requesting items 
that we already own, please be sure to check the library catalog 
and databases before placing your request! 
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